
Hi, just a reminder that you're receiving this email because you have expressed an interest in
Jamestown/Stutsman Development Corporation. Don't forget to add info@growingjamestown.com to
your address book so we'll be sure to land in your inbox!
 
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails.

Visit our website!

DECEMBER 2018
OUTGOING CHAIR
CHRIS RATHJEN 

At the December 2018 Board of Directors meeting Kelly Rachel,
incoming Chair, thanked Chris Rathjen, outgoing Chair, for her
leadership on the JSDC Board. 

Chris will continue with JSDC, serving as Past-Chair in the coming
year.  She will have 9 years with JSDC at the end of 2019. 

Thank you, Chris, for your leadership!

 

OUTGOING DIRECTORS 

JSDC also says farewell to Jamestown City Council representatives Katie Andersen & Ramone
Gumke and Stutsman County Commission representative Dale Marks. Thank you for many years of
service. We wish you the best in your future endeavors!

 

CENTRAL BUSINESS SYSTEMS INC. Realizing
Big Success as a Small Business 
Central Business Systems prides itself on customer care.
The Service Department has received numerous awards
including the coveted Gold Medallion Award from Kyocera.
Technical staff is constantly reviewing new techniques and
attending training to increase customer service and support.
Central Business Systems is factory trained and certified on
every model of Kyocera equipment they sell. "Last November
we were given an award for being the largest purchasing
Kyocera dealer in the state of North Dakota. That has been
our biggest accomplishment since we bought the business."
Continuing to receive recognition for sales, purchasing, and
service is a priority for the CBSI's future.



Continue to full article

Great Opportunity for North Dakota Employers 
2019 NDSCS Career Fair 

NDSCS Career Services would like to invite you to the 2019 NDSCS Career Fair on Wednesday,
February 27 at the Blikre Activities Center in Wahpeton.
 
This event is FREE to all Workforce Partner Program members and is a great opportunity to
connect with current NDSCS students. There were over 600 students in attendance last year.

Click Here for all the details

 

Contact
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120 2nd St SE
Jamestown, ND 58401

 701.252.6861
info@growingjamestown.com

Stay up to date by following us on Facebook!

    

Jamestown/Stutsman
Development Corporation
(JSDC) is dedicated to area
economic development
growth and diversification.


